
 

スイス人カップルから年賀状 

    2014 関東支部 会員 
 

昨年、日本にもやってきたスイス人カップル solenne and samuel C. からのメールと年賀状が届きました。 

  

赤ちゃんができるようで、幸せの絶頂のようです。 

 

  

  

Happy New Year 2014 !! 

Samuel C.  

  

Dear friends, 

  

A new year is beginning ! 

We wish you a good, beautiful and peaceful year for 2014 ! 

We hope you are well and you spent a good time for the end of 2013 with your friends and your families. 

  



For us, 2013 was a very great time. We were very happy to meet you during  

our long trip around Russia and Asia. Thanks a lot for your  

disponibility, your kindness ... we really enjoyed to converse with you  

about our different culture and country ! It was very enriching for us. 

  

We came back in Switzerland at the beginning of July 2013.  

Samuel changed his job and Solenne came back in the same company in which she worked before we 

left for the trip. 

We took our time to re-acclimatize us to the sedentary life after 4 months on the road. It was not very 

easy ! 

  

We were in France for the Christmas time in Solenne's family. 

  

2014 will be a changeful year for us ... 

Indeed Solenne is pregnant. The baby will arrive at the beginning of June ... We are so happy ! 

Therefore we moved a bigger apartment with a room for the future baby.  

Samuel will discover and trek in Cape Verde with friends in march. 

Solenne will prepare the baby's room and knit few clothes for him/her. 

  

We don't know yet if it's a girl or a boy. We want to have the surprise ! 

We will be happy to send you the news when the baby will be born ! 

Before that, we send you all our best wishes and messages and hope to read you soon ! 

  

solenne and samuel corpataux 

  

SWITZERLAND  

 

カテゴリ： 国際交流, 国際交流 eng 

 


